Have your voice heard 
in the Northern Santa Barbara County
Community Broadband (High Speed Internet) Needs Assessment 
		 Take Survey 





We encourage you to complete the Community Broadband Needs Assessment. If you haven’t completed it already, you have until November 1st. Your input is valuable, as it will be analyzed with other input about broadband (high speed internet) needs and will be made available to any entity applying for funding to enhance Northern Santa Barbara County internet connectivity.
For the past few years, EconAlliance (who is conducting the survey) has served as Santa Barbara County liaison to the tri-county Broadband Consortium of the Pacific Coast (Consortium), working cooperatively with the Consortium to enhance broadband in Northern Santa Barbara County.
This survey for businesses & organizations is available online* at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Broadband-Entities. For questions about these surveys, please contact initiatives@EconAlliance.org.
The  separate survey can be completed by residents at:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Broadband-Residents. 
For questions about these surveys, please contact initiatives@EconAlliance.org. 
*Please note that there is a security factor in place to avoid anyone submitting multiple surveys. If two or more surveys are completed through the same computer or device, only the latest survey submission will be saved, so if an umbrella nonprofit would like to submit different responses for different entities, those should be submitted from different computers, or we will only see the latest submission.
Thank you in advance for taking the time to help gather data on our Community Broadband needs. Your voice and our residents’ voice is important.
				Jamie Nicole Perez​
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